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On the Beat in 

Bridgnorth and Rural East 
Safer Neighbourhood Team March 2023 
Where we Work 
The Safer Neighbourhood Team are based in Bridgnorth Police Station, Wenlock Road, 
Bridgnorth, Shropshire, WV16 5BB.  We work in Bridgnorth, and the parishes of Alveley 
Claverley Worfield and Ackleton.  
  

Team contact details 
Team email:  bridgnorth.snt@westmercia.pnn.police.uk 

Safer Neighbourhood 
Officer 

Police Community 
Support Officer 

 

Police Community 
Support Officer 

Police Community 
Support Officer 

    
PC Rikki Loftus 

 
PCSO Mandy Leek PCSO Helen Oakley  PCSO Stephen Dunn-

Brown 

07967302226 07816236749 07816237839 07814053796 
  

Police Contact Details 
Emergency:    999 Website: www.westmercia.police.uk  
Non Emergency: 
https://www.westmercia.police.uk/  

Twitter: @Bridgnorthcops 

Crime stoppers: 0800 555 111 or  
https://crimestoppers-uk.org/give-information/forms/give-information-anonymously  
Facebook: Shropshire Cops   
This monthly newsletter aims to bring you news of Police activity in your local area, including 
Crime Alerts, positive action that has been taken by the Police, future public meetings and 
events that the team are hoping to attend and useful information, such as crime prevention 
advice.  We hope it is of use and would like to hear from you if you have any ideas on what to 
include or how we can improve this publication.  We look forward to hearing from you, the 
team email is the best point of contact. 

http://www.westmercia.police.uk/
https://www.westmercia.police.uk/
https://crimestoppers-uk.org/give-information/forms/give-information-anonymously
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Sign up to Neighbourhood Matters … your community messaging service 
 Neighbourhood Matters enables residents, businesses and community 

groups to keep in touch with local policing teams. You can choose 
exactly what type of alert you wish to receive and how you receive 
them; whether that be by email, text or telephone.   Sign up now at: 
www.neighbourhoodmatters.co.uk  

20 Years PCSO anniversary On the 10th February West Mercia Police 
celebrated 20 years since the first PCSOs joined the organisation. Chief 
Constable Pippa Mills and Commissioner John Campion personally 
thanked all those who attended the event at headquarters, which was an 
opportunity to mark the incredibly significant work PCSOs do to help keep 
our communities safe.  

The Armed Forces Outreach is designed to provide help and 
support to all military personnel, veterans and their families. Working 
with the service charities and organisations, the outreach assists and 
facilitates for the purpose of ensuring that current and former 
military personnel have access to the right support. They have also 
formed close links with several businesses, charities and 
organisations across Shropshire, many of whom have signed the 
Armed Forces Covenant to demonstrate their support.  
Bridgnorth SNT attend these sessions when possible to show our 
support to veterans.    

 

Visit to Castlefield Primary School Bridgnorth SNT 
visited Reception aged children at Castlefields primary 
school to talk about ‘People who help in the community’.  
The children were very interested in what we had to say 
and came up with some great ideas who can help them 
when out in the community.   

Bridge Youth Club PC LOFTUS and PCSO OAKLEY attended The Bridge 
Youth Club at the beginning of February to have positive interactions 
with younger members of our community.  PCSO OAKLEY is getting 
much better at FIFA (keep practising – you need too).        

Dates for your Diary 
1st March – Rural crime event – Shrewsbury Football ground 12:30 – 16:00 
13th March – Armed Forces Outreach , Bridgnorth Library 10:00 – 12:00 
 

http://www.neighbourhoodmatters.co.uk/

